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Our recent book fair was an incredible success!

As a school we receive funds towards books from every sale. This time we raise £1278.45, earning £703.15 in rewards to
spend on books for the school. This is the most we have ever raised for a book fair!

Dividing this total between the classes means each class will have almost £90 to spend on books for their classrooms.
The children will be spending time in classes browsing the Scholastic website and selecting books for their classroom.
Thank you to everyone who came and hopefully you also got some lovely new books to enjoy at home. 
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It was a pleasure to welcome members of the Ebor Academy Trust team to Park Grove last week for
a comprehensive school provision review. 

Their visit involved a deep dive into all aspects of school life; they observed teaching and learning in
every single classroom, spoke at length with groups of our wonderful pupils about their experience
here, and met with our Subject Leaders, Senior Leadership Team (SLT), and Pupil Support Team.

I'm absolutely delighted to share that the Trust team was extremely pleased and impressed with the
provision across the school. It’s a wonderful validation of the hard work and dedication of our staff
and the positive spirit of our children.  

Weekly Newsletter
A  M E S S A G E  F R O M  M I S S  S A W Y E R

10th October 2025


